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Donation of Unsolicited Merchandise  

 

It is the policy of Bethel Bible Chapel to not accept merchandise donated to the chapel unless the 
donation is approved in advance by the appropriate ministry leader and the Business Committee or by 
our Elders.  This is to prevent people from donating items that are not compatible or appropriate to 
Bethel’s needs. 

 

 

  


